
 

 

June 24, 2022 
Allison Laflamme 
Administrator 
State Highway Safety Office 
Vermont Agency of Transportation 
2178 Airport Road 
Barre, VT 05641       
 

Dear Administrator Laflamme, 

I am pleased to submit the final report of Vermont’s traffic records assessment conducted 
between March 21 and June 24, 2022. I am delighted that Vermont chose this technical 
assistance tool and that the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration assembled a team of 
traffic records experts to deliver this in-depth peer review of Vermont’s traffic records systems. 

In addition to providing their insights via the assessment, each team member also gained a great 
deal from the assessment and appreciated the opportunity to both contribute and learn. I hope 
that the assessment process and report will positively impact the future of Vermont’s traffic 
records systems. 

Please extend my thanks and appreciation to your staff and colleagues for their efforts to make 
this assessment a success. If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me or John 
Siegler at (202) 366-1268. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

       

Frank Subalusky 
Chief,  
National Driver Register & Traffic Records 
Division 

 

CC: Evelyn McFarlane, Deputy Administrator 


